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“The Faculty Senate strongly endorses the recommendations of the University Budget Advisory Committee (UBAC) on the fiscal year 2021 and 2022 budgets. The Faculty Senate also commends the University for its plans to increase the financial aid budget in fiscal year 2022 and beyond. Making TCU more affordable and accessible to more students is an important way to increase diversity among the student population.

However, regarding point #3 of the UBAC recommendations, the Senate is gravely concerned that the amount being redirected towards financial aid is too large and will cause serious harm to the academic mission of the university, especially in the coming years when enrollment will increase by 1,000 students.

The Faculty Senate strongly recommends that the University reconsider the permanent reallocation of $65 million towards financial aid and instead determine another amount that better balances the academic mission with the important desire to make TCU more affordable.”
